
 

 
Attention Durable Medical Equipment Providers 

Effective dates of service 9/1/15, Louisiana Medicaid will no longer accept the 
deleted modifier ‘RP’ for parts related to repairs of DME equipment.  Providers 
should begin using modifier ‘RB’ (Replacement of a part of a DME furnished as part 
of a repair) in these instances.  Please make the necessary changes in your 
procedures and systems to ensure that you are requesting PA and billing with the 
new modifier. 

For questions related to the information as it pertains to Legacy Medicaid claims 
processing, please contact Molina Medicaid Solutions Provider Services at (800) 
473-2783 or (225) 924-5040. 
 

August 2015 
 


